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Fun With Photos

TVHS Picture Project

Many of you have probably seen one or more of the historic
photos recently published in the Valley News as part of a TVHS
feature column and Photo Contest headed up by our own Bill
McBurney. Most of the photos have come from what has become
known as the Milholland Collection, but others have come from
Viola Carlson, and the Dick Ramsey collection.

Printed with this article is a copy of the Barnett Harvester taken
in 1897 and the negative was bought by Viola Carlson at a garage
sale! Wow what treasures can be found sometimes at yard,
garage and rummage sales?

By his own admission Bill McBurney is having fun with this
project. He says, “It is entertaining to try to guess the
circumstances of each photo.” Bill is getting at least 2 calls per
week from people that are truly interested in talking about what
they know about that weeks scene. To date nobody has identified
any of the subjects.

Although the majority of the pictures published as part of the
contest are from the Milholland Collection, Bill’s favorite one so far
came from Dick Ramsey’s collection which was given to Viola
Carlson, and is a photo of a bearded old man next to a shack that
may be on Pechanga. This photo should appear in the Valley
News before the end of December, so perhaps our TVHS January
Newsletter readers have already seen it.

The Milholland Collection is a series of 54 photos done by
Thomas Milholland before Riverside County was created in 1893.
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